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A STEWARDSHIP MESSAGE  

  

  Scarcity or Abundance—What are you looking for? 
January 2022 

 A few years ago, I read a fun book by A.J. Jacobs called The Year of Living Biblically: One 

Man’s Quest to Follow the Bible as Literally as Possible. It’s important to note that Jacobs, a 

journalist and author, is Jewish and agnostic. For one year, he tried to follow every biblical 

“rule” as literally as possible. This includes well-known rules like “Love your neighbor” and the 

Ten Commandments, as well as lesser-known commands to stone adulterers (which he does by 

throwing little pebbles at a rather cranky man he meets in a park who brags to Jacobs about an 

affair he is involved in). Jacobs also decided to follow the biblical instruction to tithe, deciding 

to give away 10 percent of his income.  

 

After convincing his wife to join him, Jacobs gave the 

donations away to several charities electronically. He 

describes his experience this way, “The giving was 

painful. I mean, 10 percent? That would have an impact 

on our lives. Vacations would need to be scaled back; 

new furniture would have to wait. It was huge. When I 

pressed ‘send’ on the donations, my palms got wet, my 

heart rate spiked.”  

 

In giving, Jacobs felt the fear that is common to all of us. The fear of not having enough. 

However, that wasn’t all he experienced. He continues:  

 

“It was a pain mixed with pleasure. When the confirmation email pinged in, I felt good. There’s a 

haunting line from the movie Chariots of Fire. It’s spoken by Ian Charleson, who plays a deeply 

religious sprinter in the 1924 Olympics. He says: ‘When I run, I feel his pleasure.’ And as I gave 

away money, I think I might have felt God’s pleasure. Which is odd. Because I’m agnostic. I don’t 

know if there’s a God or not, but still I’ve felt some high sense of purpose. It was like a cozy 

ember that started at the back of my neck and slowly spread its warmth through my skull. I felt 

like I was doing something I should have done all my life.”  

 

Rev. Jason Mahnke, Wisconsin United Methodist Foundation  
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January 2022 Pastor Jenny Lee, Ph.D. 

It’s Okay. 
 

“It always protects, always trusts, always hopes, and always perseveres.  
Love never fails.” (1 Corinthians 13:7-8, NIV) 

 
When the end of the year comes, we may feel that time ran too fast and regret what we didn’t achieve this year. 
Perhaps, many things come to mind: “I should have done it, but I didn’t do it;” or “I shouldn’t have done it, but I did 
it again.” However, it’s okay. You will have a new year, a new day, and a second chance soon because you are 
beloved. You may say, “Well, I am not loved by anyone.” It’s okay. God loves you. God chose you. You are a 
precious child of God. You are a beloved one by God. His love never fails. In his love, you will succeed: You will 
prosper: You will shine: You will be victorious. The Apostle Paul says, “For I am Convinced that neither death nor 
life, neither angels nor demons, neither the present nor the future, nor any powers, neither height nor depth, nor 
anything else in all creation, will be able to separate us from the love of God that is in Christ Jesus our 
Lord.” (Romans 8:38-39). 
 
During advent season, the Craft Group gathered to learn to knit prayer shawls instead of holding Bible study. 
Actually, I learned to knit and crochet in high school, but I never made anything by myself. I was not interested in 
knitting or crochet because I have experienced failing at it several times. I just felt amazed that anyone made it. I 
thought, ‘They must have a different gene.’ However, at this time, I decided that I would learn to knit and make a 
prayer shawl as my form of meditation during the advent season.  
 
The motivation for the Craft Group’s gathering to make prayer shawls was because I saw prayer shawls on the 
hanger mounted on the wall in the Fellowship Hall in Central-Grantsburg Church. Whenever I saw them, I prayed 
about developing the prayer shawl ministry. I had experienced the miraculous healing power of prayer shawls several 
times when I was a chaplain in Chicago. Through the ministry of prayer shawls, I saw that many patients got 
courage, strength, hope, and healing. Also, many knitters grow in faith, wisdom, love, hope, grace, and joy. The 
prayer shawl is not a simple gift, but it is a mindful, thoughtful, and spirit-filled gift for those who are really in need 
of prayers and caring or those who need to be blessed. The prayer shawl might be a tangible presence of God, love, 
and grace. The prayer shawl is a powerful means of grace. 
 
In the first session of the Craft Group Gathering, I learned how to cast, which is the first step in knitting. I felt like it 
was easy. I started making a prayer shawl. It seemed like it was going well. I felt good, but when I ran out of yarn, I 
noticed that I had done something wrong because it was wider and shorter than I expected. I felt like I failed and 
thought, ‘see, I couldn’t do it. I must have a different gene.’ I was about to give it up, and I texted Paulie, an 
instructor for our Craft Group, saying that my prayer shawl was wider and shorter. She texted me back, saying, 
“Wow, I am amazed you are done with your yarn so quickly. It could be used for a lap blanket. I’m sure someone 
would love it.” She so encouraged me, and so I was able to finish it. I know it was not perfect, nor the standard shape. 
But, she said, “It is a perfect lap blanket.” And she helped me to finish it. Finally, I completed it with her help. 
However, her encouragement led me to try making another one. Finally, I made three prayer shawls during Advent, 
and now I am making a fourth one. I realized that I was not patient in learning something new, and I didn’t have a 
good knitting teacher before. However, I continue to grow in patience and have had a good teacher in this Advent 
season. 

 
CONTINUED ON NEXT PAGE... 
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Amazon Smile—Support us when you shop anytime! 
 

AmazonSmile is a website operated by Amazon with the same products, prices, and shopping features as 

Amazon.com. The difference is that when you shop on AmazonSmile, the AmazonSmile Foundation will donate 

0.5% of the purchase price of eligible products to the Upper St. Croix Parish.  
 

The money we receive will be used to support our parish’s next generation.  

Thank you to those who are using the link below when shopping through 
Amazon.  Please feel free to share this link with anyone you know who shops 

through Amazon.  You receive the same products at the same price yet you can 

make a big difference in supporting our youth! 
 

Copy and past the address below (or click on the link if you’re seeing it 
electronically) into your browser and then bookmark the page for future use.  

Once you log into your account you can bookmark that and it will save your 

information if you make that selection!  Thank you for your support! 
 

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/23-7429002 

FROM THE PASTOR CONTINUED… 

 
We all make mistakes sometimes. However, a mistake is not failing. There is a saying that “failure is the mother 
of success.” This saying is derived from a quote by Thomas Edison (1847-1931, an American inventor). As you 
may know, Edison failed numerous times and succeeded numerous times as well. If he didn’t experience failure, 
he might not have become a famous inventor. It is okay to fail because failure is not you. You are still the pre-
cious child. You are still beloved by God. Furthermore, His love never fails. In his passion, you will succeed: You 
will prosper: You will shine: You will be victorious. 

 
Blessings, 
Pastor Jenny 

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/23-7429002
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Central UMC is holding church services at 8:30 am 
on Sundays. We are looking for volunteers to help 
out at each service.  Sign up sheets are available 
at the church.  We appreciate your willingness to 
help out! 
 

Most all of us are vaccinated, but we respect everyone whether masks are on 
or off.  As we are still living with the Coronavirus we are encouraging people 
to avoid hugging or shaking hands with each other.   
 
 
We welcome everyone to join us for Coffee Fellowship 

after service each Sunday.  Please be safe. 

GRANTSBURG:  
CENTRAL NEWS 

A Glance at Central’s  
Offering Income through  

NOVEMBER 2021 

Let Prayer steer your 
NEW YEAR! 

Mike & Terry Giles   1/6 

Jim Loomis   1/14 

Pauline Bistram  1/15 

Vanessa Harmon  1/16 

Briella Reid 1/21 

Max Dauer   1/27 

Drew Alderman 1/31 

& Anniversaries 
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GRANTSBURG:  MISSIONS & MEETINGS & MISC. 

Admin Meeting 
January 18th 

6:30 pm  
Central UMC 

 

Thank you to Kayleen and her granddaughter, 
Breie,for a fun Christmas Tea.  We sampled three 
different kinds of teas and enjoyed delightful little 
sandwiches and sweet treats. What a nice way to 

spend our last meeting of the year!. 
 

The officers met on December 10 to plan for the 
year of 2022. We will be meeting the second 

Wednesday of every month. 
All are welcome so come and join us.  

 
Our first meeting of the year will be January 12,  

This month we will honor our policemen. and 
celebrate LEAD (Law Enforcement Appreciation 
Day) which is January 9.  I will try to keep you 

informed but if you have any questions 
please call me 715 791 8010. 

 
I hope you had a blessed Christmas and I wish you 
a Happy and Healthy New Year. ~ Mary McNally 

UM Men’s Meeting—Jan. 8th 
 

8:00 am at Central UMC 
 

The United Methodist Men will meet the 2nd 

Saturday of every month at 8:00 am.   

No masks are required.   

 

January Mission  
 

Souper Bowl of Caring  
 

The January mission will be focusing on the 
Grantsburg Food shelf and Souper Bowl of 
Caring which will collect soup and financial 
support for the local food shelf. The Super 
Bowl in scheduled for February 13, 2022.  

 

Thank you for your generous ongoing support 
of our monthly mission projects.  
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PLANET GREEN  
 

INK JET RECYCLING 
PROGRAM 

INCOME TOWARD   
ATLAS’ BUDGET 

 
Offerings:  
 
November $ 1797.00 
Other  $ Unavailable 
Total  $1797.00 as of 12/20/21 

 
Thank you for your faithful financial support  

of the ministry of Atlas church! 

atlas NEWS 

Do you have used ink jet cartridges or old cell phones? 
Every one that you donate to the church provides extra 
money to fund Atlas Church’s Ministry and outreach.   

Thank you for your continued support of this program! 

ADMINISTRATIVE 
COUNCIL MEETING 

Next Meeting is  
February 15, 2022 

In-person (indoor) worship services 
Sundays at 9:45 am. 

 
We will be needing volunteers so please 

check the sign up sheets if you are able to 
help. Thank you! 

$3278.84 - Needed per Month to cover expenses.  
$1481.84 shortage . 

 

LOAVES & FISHES NEEDS 
OUR ONGOING SUPPORT  

 

January Collection: Soup 
 

We will collect soup as 
part of Souper Bowl of 
Caring. Our donations 

will  be taken to Loaves 
& Fishes Food Pantry... 
they will help keep our 
neighbors in need warm 

this winter.  
 

Thank you for your 
kindness. 

 

 

JANUARY  
MISSION  

We will collect  
donations  

for the  
food shelf....  

Jos ie  Grimes   Jan.  1  
 

Kenneth Olson  Jan.  13  
 

Renee Tooze  Jan.  26  

Birthdays & Anniversaries 
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LOAVES & FISHES FOOD PANTRY 
Monthly  Report ~ November 2021 

               
Households Served   48  Luck School District   23    
 Adults               83  Unity School District   24    
 Children            8  Other         1 
Total People     91  New Families: Unity 0 Luck 0 Other 0  
     

USDA Food Received            0#   NON-USDA (Donations)  967#         
Groceries Purchased           731#  Volunteer Hours  44 1/2 

 

Items Needed:   Soup, canned vegetables and juice.  

& 
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St. croix falls NEWS 

REMEMBER THE  
FOOD SHELF 

 
On Communion Sundays, you are 
invited to bring in donations for the 

SCF Food Pantry... just be sure your 
food items have not expired.   

 
COMMUNION SUNDAY:  1/2/22 

St. Croix Falls  
Admin Council Meeting 

 
January 20th 

4:00 pm via Zoom 

H E L PI N G  HA N DS  
Volunteers for the month of January 

 

Liturgist  Karen Sciacca 
Money Counter Peter Gionis 
Usher   Jim Andrews 
Fellowship  3rd Sunday of the month- 
   Admin Council 
Flowers  Kathy Gionis 
Communion  Karen Sciacca 

 

In-person services will be held Sunday’s at 11:15 
am.  We hope to see you there! 

 
We will still also hold ZOOM Video services at 
8:30 am every Sunday.  Check out our website 
and Facebook page for details.  We hope you 

can join us!  Thank you! 

JANUARY MISSION 
  

The Sailor Hat 
Offering for January 

will go to the 
Salvation Army! 

 
Thank you for your 

support! 

JANUARY 

Peter & Kathy 
Gionis 
Jan. 16 
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  Gratitude and the  
 Witness of Stayers  

 
Let me begin with gratitude. Some psalms begin with gratitude because gratitude is a call to worship, a beacon for 
new orientation and perspective. I want to thank you for your faithfulness. I am grateful for your focus on the 
mission while a pandemic rages on. Thank you for putting the Afghan refugees at the center of our table. Thank 
you for your sacrificial and faithful apportionment dollars and the mission infrastructure we are able to do be-
cause we contribute our fair share. I have many miles on my car and I have carried you with me across those 
miles in prayer and thanksgiving. These days I have been mindful of the witness of those whose mission is at the 
heart of town and country ministry. 
 
I have been here so long as your bishop, some of you may not remember I was with you as a pastor and district 
superintendent. I remember with fondness my days in East Troy, and I still remember the road to Crandon. 
About two months ago after a funeral in Platteville, a rural road compelled me to pull off the well-worn path, and 
to stay a moment because God had appointed me to a pond that I might sit at the feet of sandhill cranes.  
 
These days are full of the loss of a known world, a feeling of not being at home. For God’s people in Babylon, exile 
was an experience of such a loss and more. Exile is an experience of moral and cultural incongruity. Exile feels 
like, ‘where did the world go?’ ‘How do I get home?’ In his book Resonance, the sociologist Hartmut Rosa writes 
about how our relationship with the world is problematic. For Rosa, acceleration is the problem. We have an end-
less compulsion toward escalation for resources, output, and unlimited growth. It leads to a pathological relation-
ship with the world and the environmental crisis, the crisis of democracy, and the psychology of burnout. Ask 
people if they are happy and they will tell you what they have: health, a job, a family, a second home or boat or an 
accumulation. Rarely do we talk about peace that is found in terms of relationship with God and neighbor. 
 
East Troy and Crandon know about the loss of a world they knew. For decades, we have watched farms disap-
pear, regardless of the name on the political administration of our public good. Today the term rural conjures no-
tions of loss but not investment. People who live in rural places invest in time and fuel as a part of driving for 
goods and education, but it is an investment in staying to be in relationship with land, often for generations.  
 
In an essay entitled, The Work of Local Culture, Wendell Berry reminds us, that education no longer serves the 
local community but a faceless economy that is not bound to a place or a people and does not remember our good 
is interdependent. Pointedly Berry says, “our children are educated, then, to leave home, not to stay home, and 
the costs of this education have been far too little acknowledged.” 
 
Today I write thinking about what we can learn from the stayers—those who have paid the prices of staying be-
cause of the love of farming or a community or a way of life. Perhaps we could learn from the rural church an 
ethos that knows, ‘we’re in this together. We are here for each other. Our churchyards make room for grave-
yards because we need to see both the church and names on the stones as we walk up for worship. When we do, 
we are reminded of our Sunday school teachers, our soloists, and the hard and common work we share with the 
Saints who rest from their labors but inspire ours. 
 
One of the major words in the gospel of John is a Greek word we translate, ‘abide,’ ‘stay,’ or ‘remain.’ We are 
told in the 15th chapter, ‘Abide in me, as I abide in you.’ Jesus uses the image of the vine and in doing so centers 
creation, the vine, the vineyard, the land, and the abiding good we are together in Christ. It is time for our pulpits 
and passions to center the earth and the kind of nesting that would invest in staying because there is no other 
planet to turn to with our endless patterns of consumption and leaving. 
 
As a denomination, we are trying to be stayers in rural places that other denominations would not value, and yet 
our rural networks are dry on the vines and clergy rarely stay long enough to learn their craft. We need what the 
stayers can teach us about Jesus, the one who abides, stays, remains, to the glory of God. I know the cranes of-
fered me an experience of church, of resonance that was healing, and more. It made me give thanks to God for the 
people of East Troy and Crandon and Plainfield and Iron Creek and Pleasant Prairie. You have touched me with 
hope. I thank God for your ministry and will ask us all to listen to your witness. Know that I am praying for you. 
  
Peace to you.,  Bishop Hee-Soo Jung 
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Look what’s been 
‘happening at church 

in December! 

“Our Thank Cards to God” (Atlas) 

“Our Thank Cards to God” (SCF) 

11-27- 2021, Christmas Herit-

age Sale (C-G, Linda Hokan-

son, Mary McNally and 

Pastor Jenny) 

“Our Thank Cards to God” (Central-G) 

11-27- 2021, Christmas Heritage Sale (C-G,

Mary McNally and Valetta Walton)

11-27-2021, Christmas

Heritage Sale (C-G,

Paulie Kratchmer and 

LuAnne Martell) 

11-21-2021 Thanksgiving Service

12-1-2021, Craft Group (Pastor Jenny, Paulie
Kratchmer, Judy Lien and Mary McNally)

12-1-2021, Craft

Group, (Judy Lien and 

Paulie Kratchmer) 

12-6-2021, Received Certificate

of ICD, (Pastor Jenny Lee and

Bishop Hee-Soo Jung) 
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12-19-2021, 
Christmas program 

of Atlas Sunday 
School, (From left: 

Noah Dennison, 
Landon Olson, 
Chase Steffen, 

Copelan Crimes, 
Ellie Olson, and 
Wren Grimes) 

12-15-2021, UMW Christmas Tea Party  (C-Grantsburg) 

12-15-2021, 
Confirmation 
Class, (C-G, Barb 
Loomis (Peyton’s 
Mentor), Jennifer 
Stedman (Peyton 
and Cameron’s 
mother), Peyton 
Smallwood (back), 
Charlie Erickson, 
Cameron 
Smallwood, and 
Pastor Jenny Lee) 
 

 12-15-2021, 
Craft Group, 
(Pastor Jenny 
Lee and Paulie 
Kratchmer)  

12-1-2021, 
Youth Group at 
SCF, (Copelan 
Grimes, 
Anneliese 
Snyder, 
Cameron 
Smallwood, 
Shayna Schmid 
(Youth 
Director), 
Charlie 
Erickson, 
Peyton 
Smallwood and 
chase Steffen) 

12-15-2021, Mitten Tree Sunday (Atlas Sunday School) 

12-15-2021, Mitten Tree Sunday, (Atlas, Wren Grimes, Chase 

Steffen (Back left), Copelan Crimes (back right),  Landon  

Olson, Noah Dennison, and Ellie Olson (front center) 
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11-24-2021, (Atlas, Shane and Deni Tooze) 

12-16-2021, (SCF, Charlie and Joan Zeigler) 

VISITATIONS 

12-17-2021, (SCF, Fay Andrews) 

12-5-2021,      
(C-G, Willow 

Erickson) 

12-17-2021, (Atlas, Dorothy Miller) 

12-17-2021, (Atlas, Sue Ott) 

12-5-2021, 

(Atlas, 

Elie Olson 

and               

Wren 

Grimes) 

12-15-2021, (C-G, Briella Reid)  

11-21-2021, (Atlas, Indie Tooze) 

PASTOR JENNY 

& KIDS 
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January Fun Pages 
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MINISTRY TABLETS  
AVAILABLE 

 

Just a reminder we have ministry tablets 
available for all churches to use for their 
members, please let Pastor Jenny know if 

you would like to use one.  
 

Our experiences are that users really ap-
preciate them, they are able to hear and 
see other members during the service. 

 -Karen Sciacca 

 

ZOOM VIDEO  
WORSHIP SERVICES 

 

8:30 am Sunday’s  
 

There will be a parish-wide ZOOM video service 
at 8:30 am every Sunday until further notice.  The 

worship materials will be mailed out to those 
without email, emailed out to everyone in the 

parish we have email addresses for and posted on 
our website.  The sermon and ZOOM login 

information will also be sent with the service 
material and posted on our website.  The video of 
the worship service will be posted on the parish 

Facebook page after the service. 

"Upper St. Croix Parish Youth Ministry" 
 
 
 
 

 
Youth group will meet every other 
Wednesday, at 6:30pm. Youth gathering's 
schedule: 
 

 January 5 at Grantsburg 

 January 19 at St. Croix Falls 

 February 2 at Grantsburg 

 February 16 at St. Croix Falls 

 March 2, at Grantsburg 

 March 16 at St. Croix Falls 

 April 6 at Grantsburg 

 April 20 at St. Croix Falls 

 May 4 at Grantsburg 

 May 18 at St. Croix Falls 
 

Please pray for our youth ministry! 

SPRC MEETING 

January 27th at 6:30 PM 

ZOOM Meeting 
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Polk County Food Shelves 
 

Amery  
Amery Food Shelf—230 Deronda Street, Amery  
Food Shelf is located in the old Amery Regional Medical Center Building. 
Call (715) 268- 5999 before 12:00 noon on Wednesday. Leave name and 
number on voice mail. Open Thursday 2-6 pm.  
Area of service: Amery school district only  
 
The Congregational Church—201 Harriman Ave. North, Amery  
Food distribution: 9-10:30 am every 2nd Saturday of the month . Registra-
tion is 7 am to 9:30 am. 715-268-7390 Special note: No economic re-
strictions; however, a $20.00 donation is asked to help cover the cost of the 
truck.  
 
Ruby’s Pantry –www.amery.ucc.org or office.ameryucc@gmail.com  
Area of service: County wide  

 

Dresser  
People Loving People --- 103 E. Main Street, Dresser  
Monday and Saturday 11 am – 1 pm Wednesday 2 pm – 5 pm  
Phone: 715-501-4657  
 

Frederic  
Family Pathways Food Shelf—1100 Wisconsin Ave South, Frederic  
Phone 715-327-4425  
Open Tuesday 9 am—6 pm, Thursday 9 am—6 pm, Saturday 9 am—12pm  
For best service please call for appointment.  
 

Luck  
Loaves and Fishes Interfaith Food Pantry—300 North 1st Street, Luck  
Pantry is located in the back of the DBS Hall  
Open Tuesday & Thursday 11 am—1 pm  
Phone (715) 472-2003  
Area of service: Luck & Unity School Districts  
 

Osceola 
 The Open Cupboard Food Shelf—402 2nd Avenue, Osceola  
Call for appointment: 715-294-4357  
Open Monday-Friday 8 am – 5 pm  
(The Open Cupboard also has used furniture & clothing)  
Area of service: Osceola & Dresser school district  
 

St. Croix Falls  
St Croix Falls Food Shelf—809 Pine Street, St Croix Falls 
Phone: 715-520-2397 
Open Monday 9 am—11 am Wednesday 3 pm—6 pm Friday 9 am – 10 am 
Area of service: SCF school district, Dresser elementary, Centuria, Cushing 
& portions of Balsam Lake & Taylors Falls  
 
Family Pathways Food Shelf—2000 US Hwy 8, St Croix Falls  
Phone: 715-483-2920  
Open Monday 9–5 pm, Tuesday 9-5 pm, Wednesday 12 pm– 6 pm, Thurs-
day 9-5 pm, Friday 9–5 pm, & Saturday 9-Noon  
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 Burnett County Emergency Food Shelves and Distributions 
 

 
Grantsburg Area Food Shelf  No cost  
Serving residents of the Grantsburg School District 
Open Thursday 9:30am-11:30am; 
EMERGENCIES ONLY on Tuesday 9:30am-11:30am   
Allowed to come 2 times a month    
Located between the Library and the Village Hall Office,  
320 South Brad St., Grantsburg, WI 
 
 
Indianhead Community Action Agency- "Connections"  No cost  
Serving all Burnett County residents 
Open 10am-3pm Monday, Tuesday & Friday   
Located in Webster next to the Holiday Gas Station 
(715) 866-8151 
 
 
Ruby`s Food Shelf- Siren  No cost  
Serving residents of the Siren & Webster School Districts 
Open 10:00am-2pm Monday & Friday 
        10:00am-4pm Wednesday 
        Closed Thursday 
 
**You`re asked to be there at least 30 minutes before close 
Located at 24534 State Hwy 35/70 (Ruby`s Secondhand) 
(715)349-RUBY (7829) 
 
 
Ruby`s Monthly Food Distributions   Bring own boxes or baskets  Donation: $20 
For dates, times, and locations (no location restrictions at this time), visit  http://
www.rubyspantry.org/distribution/distschedule.htm 
 
 
Second Harvest Food Distribution  No cost 
First and Third Thursday of every month 
Starts at 11:00am until food is gone 
Located at Connections in Webster  
(next to the Holiday Gas Station) 
This distribution is offered to anyone in need of food; please help get the word out 
 
 
St. Croix Chippewa Commodities Distribution  
24663 Angeline Ave., Webster 
349-2195, Becky Reynolds 
Food distribution: Monday to Thursday 7:30am-4:30pm 
(Native American Income Eligible Only) 
Closed first week of each month for inventory. Can only receive one time per month. A va-
riety of items are available each month and may include canned meats; juice; canned 
foods; dry goods; frozen meats; cheese; rice and pasta; fresh produce. 

http://www.rubyspantry.org/distribution/distschedule.htm
http://www.rubyspantry.org/distribution/distschedule.htm
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjQxJz21rnNAhVD7yYKHcrMCCQQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.toumc.org%2Ftemplates%2Fdefault.asp%3Fid%3D44015%26PID%3D610353&bvm=bv.124817099,d.eWE&psig=AFQjCNHK5OnqUgCw7
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwi99PKS17nNAhWJKyYKHWcPDxAQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fgc-habitat.org%2Fget-involved-with-habitat-for-humanity%2Fvolunteer%2Fvolunteer-now%2F&bvm=bv.124817099,d.eWE&psi


SUN MON TUES WED THUR FRI SAT
1

Pastor Jenny's Office Hours

Grantsburg-Tuesdays and 
Wednesdays 9 am - 5 pm

St. Croix Falls-Thurs, 11am - 4 pm

Colleen's Office Hours
(Times are approximate )

Remotely: Tuesday's 
8:00 am-4:00 pm

Friday's 8:00 am-12:00 pm

Check us out on the web at 
upperstcroixparish.org or 

on Facebook!

2 3 4 5 6 7 8
8:30 Worship (G)
8:30 Zoom Worship Service
9:45 Worship (A)
11:15 Worship (SCF)

6:30pm Youth Gathering  (G) 8:00 UMM Meeting (G)

9 10 11 12 13 14 15
Communion Sunday
Law Enforcement Appreciation 
Sunday
8:30 Worship (G)
8:30 Zoom Worship Service
9:45 Worship (A)
11:15 Worship (SCF)

Visitation of Grantsburg 
Police Department 
(Tentative)

1:00pm UMW (G)

6:30 Youth Confirmation (G)

Visitation of St. Croix Falls 
Police Department

Calendar of the 
Upper St. Croix 

Parish2022

12/25-1/7  Pastor Jenny Vacation

12/25-1/7  Pastor Jenny Vacation



SUN MON TUES WED THUR FRI SAT

Calendar of the 
Upper St. Croix 

Parish2022
16 17 18 19 20 21 22
New Covenant Sunday (Recognition 
of Church Leadership)
8:30 Worship (G)
8:30 Zoom Worship Service
9:45 Worship (A)
11:15 Worship (SCF)

Martin Luther King Jr. Day 6:30 Ad Council Meeting (G) 4:00  Go Fish Kids  (G)

6:30 Youth Group (SCF)

9:00 am North West Clergy 
Meeting via Zoom

4:00 St. Croix Falls Ad 
Council Meeting (Zoom)

9-3 pm Northwest District 
Leadership training via Zoom

23 24 25 26 27 28 29
8:30 Worship (G)
8:30 Zoom Worship Service
9:45 Worship (A)
11:15 Worship (SCF)

10:00 am Deadline to submit 
Newsletter  and Calendar 
information

4:00pm District New Ministry 
Strategy Team Meeting 

6:30 Youth Confirmation (G) 6:30 SPRC Meeting via Zoom

30 31
8:30 Worship (G)
8:30 Zoom Worship Service
9:45 Worship (A)
11:15 Worship (SCF)
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